
 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Eco Warriors have been working closely with Jamie from our 

school catering company, ABM, on an important initiative focused 

on reducing food waste and promoting healthier menu choices 

across the school. 

As part of this collaboration, Jamie met with the Eco Warriors to 

discuss how food waste impacts the environment and why it's 

crucial to manage it effectively. He shared practical insights into 

how ABM monitors and reduces food waste within our school 

kitchen and encouraged the students to think about how they 

could support this effort both in school and at home. 

“I enjoyed our meeting with Jamie and have learnt a lot about our 

food wastage in our school.”  Jacob – Year 3 
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